
From: Paul Burt <Paul.Burt@eastherts.gov.uk>
Sent: 18 Oct 2023 01:12:37
To: DMS_MyEmails@eastherts.gov.uk
Cc: 
Subject: FW: Invalid Planning Application 3/23/1659/CLEO
Attachments: 1502_GD_P002.3_P3 - Site Plan (Outbuildings).pdf

 

From: Karen Crowder-James <karen@contourplanning.com> 
Sent: 17 October 2023 15:34
To: Development Management - Planning <Planning@eastherts.gov.uk>
Subject: [External] RE: Invalid Planning Application 3/23/1659/CLEO
 
Dear Sir or Madam
 
Please find attached an amended plan which now removes the storage containers as requested, as these do not form part of this 
application.
 
I trust this is sufficient for validation of the application.
 
Kind Regards

Karen
 
 
Karen Crowder-James
Director
contour planning
 
m. 07795 326401
w. www.contourplanning.com 
 
 
This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee 
only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. Any unauthorised use, disclosure, 
forwarding or copying is prohibited.
 

From: planning@eastherts.gov.uk <planning@eastherts.gov.uk> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 9:00 AM
To: Karen Crowder-James <karen@contourplanning.com>
Subject: Invalid Planning Application 3/23/1659/CLEO
 
Please find attached a letter outlining the reasons this application is invalid for The erection of two separate outbuildings within 
the curtilage of a dwellinghouse as a use incidental to the enjoyment of a dwellinghouse. at Little Croft Ermine Street Colliers End 
Ware Hertfordshire SG11 1EH

The information in this E-Mail is intended for the named recipients only. It may contain privileged and confidential information. If 
you are not the intended recipient you must not copy, distribute or take any action or place reliance on it. If you have received this 
E-Mail in error, please notify the sender immediately by using the E-Mail address and then delete the message. The views 
expressed in this message are personal and not necessarily those of East Herts District Council.

Please be aware that E-Mails sent to or received from East Herts District Council may be intercepted and read by the Council. 
Interception will only occur to ensure compliance with Council policies or procedures or regulatory obligations, to prevent or deter 
crime, or for the purpose of essential maintenance or support of the E-Mail system.

All requests for information will be processed in accordance with the relevant legislation. Our Privacy Policy has been updated to 
reflect changes to data protection legislation and can be viewed at https://www.eastherts.gov.uk/dataprotection

Disclaimer

http://www.contourplanning.com/
mailto:planning@eastherts.gov.uk
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https://www.eastherts.gov.uk/dataprotection


The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and others 
authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation 
of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd, an innovator in Software 
as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more useful place for your human generated data. Specializing in; Security, archiving 
and compliance. To find out more Click Here.

http://www.mimecast.com/products/

